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Attendance 
Congratulations to class 4LW who are 
currently top of the leader board for 
attendance with 98.32%.  To see a full 
breakdown of classes please visit the Peters 
Hill Primary School website. 
 

 

Dudley's Local Offer Website 
On 1 December, Dudley’s New Local Offer 
Website was launched. Dudley Local Offer is 
a one stop shop of information and services to 
children and young people with special 
educational needs or disabilities under the 
age of 25 who live in Dudley Borough, along 
with parents, carers and family members. 
Please click here to visit the new website. 
 

 

3LS Swimming 
The last swimming session for 3LS for this 
term was on 4 December.  Sessions will re-
commence on 8 January. 
 

 

Parking Around School 
When parking near school, can we please ask 
you to park considerately and not double park 
or block resident's drives.  Thank you. 
  

After School Club on Last Day of Term 
After School Club will close at 5.00pm on 
Wednesday 20 December. 
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Hot Lunch on Wednesday 20 December 
On the last day of term, the kitchen will be 
serving pizza and chips rather than a roast 
dinner. 
 

 

Shop Well For Less 
If your family or a family you know would like 
to take part in the third series of Shop Well 
For Less, please see the poster attached 
below. For more information call 0117 970 
7670 or email shopwell@rdftelevision.com. 
 

 

Zak's Nativity! Tour 
As you may know, Zak in Year 6 has been 
touring the country performing in Nativity! It 
will be coming to an end over Christmas in 
Leeds. It’s been really exciting but tiring for 
Zak. He is very excited that this weekend he 
will be performing in London with Louis Walsh 
who is guest staring on those dates. We wish 
Zak all the best and hope he has a great time! 
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